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Its already unanimously been stated that no to Sunnica is the only option. The project has
to be stopped completely and all farmland we have now left has to remain in the
production of food or left to its own condition for our quality of life and health.  Our
district is already suffering from colossal over development and it would be drastically
irrisponsible to allow the Sunnica proposal in any form at all. This has carried on too long
already. 
 Kind regards 
 Steven Dellow. 




